
 
 
 
 

 

Adaptation and extension of the Ruta del Sol Motorway, third lot – Colombia 
 
 

CDP is currently working on a loan in favour of WeBuild S.p.A., intended to support the expansion and 
adaptation project of the third lot of the Ruta del Sol Motorway in Colombia, managed by its subsidiary 
Yuma Concessionaria S.A. 
 
In line with CDP’s focus on the environmental and social impacts of potentially fundable projects, an 
external consultant (Environmental Resources Management – ERM) was appointed for the assessment 
and drafting of the project’s Environmental and Social Impact Assessment (ESIA) report, in line with the 
IFC Performance Standards. 
  
The social and environmental due diligence and any possible resulting Action Plan must be consistent with 
CDP’s policies for the purpose of approving and disbursing the loan. 
 
The documentation will be made public on CDP’s website as soon as it will be available. 
 
For further information, please contact sostenibilita@cdp.it 

https://www.webuildgroup.com/en/projects/motorways-roads-and-bridges/ruta-del-sol-motorway-third-lot
https://www.erm.com/
mailto:sostenibilita@cdp.it

